
Sabbath School 

9:30 to 10:30 am 

Adults  

Adult Quarterly                     Sanctuary 

                                                                               

Adult Quarterly/             Training Room 

Women’s Ministry                                                   

Desire Of Ages                        Sanctuary                                                                                

Young People   

Beginner                                South Wing 

Kindergarten                   East of Foyer 

Primary                                  South Wing 

Juniors                                  North Wing 

eTEENS                                  South Wing 

Youth                                     North Wing 

 
Upcoming Events 

 
Church Potluck - May 18th 

Camp Meeting - June 17-22nd  

 

 

 

 

Lead Pastor: Harold Alomia 

Email: harold@ksda.org 

Phone: (269) 252-3298 

Associate Pastor: Aurora Gault 

Email: Aurora@ksda.org 

Phone: (208) 283-1084 

Church Office: Luciane Sarli 

Email: admin@ksda.org 

Phone:(425) 822-7922 

Interested in getting involved with the service?  

Reach out to our church office or the pastoral team! 

We would love to get you involved 

Happy Sabbath! 
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Welcome 

Happy Sabbath! 
  “ 

Worship Service  

April 27, 2024 

Sunset Today: 8:16 PM                         Sunset Next Friday: 8:27 PM 



 

Worship Service 

Opening Song: Holy, Holy, Holy 

Welcome & Announcements: Pastor Harold Alomia 

Children’s Story: Pr. Aurora Gault 

Offering: Pastor Harold Alomia 

“Washington Youth: Clubs”  

Offertory: We are Marching to Zion 

Song Service: 

My Hope is Built on Nothing Else 

Tell Me the Story 

I Love to Tell the Story 

Sweet Hour of Prayer 

Bible Text: Jeremiah 17:9 

Congregation Prayer: Pastor Harold Alomia 

Special Music: Great Is Thy Faithfulness 

Sermon: “Package Deal” - Pr. Harold Alomia 

Closing Prayer: Pr. Harold Alomia 

Closing Song: My Hope is Built on Nothing Else 

 

                                

Welcome 

We are glad you’re here today to worship 

Jesus together! Please fill out a “Let’s Get 

Acquainted” card (from the back of the 

pew) and place it in the offering basket. 

We would love to know how to serve you better. 
 

Special Prayers  

If you would like prayer today, an elder or 

pastor will be at the front of the sanctuary 

after the service. 

Haystack Lunch 

We want to invite all members to join us 

for haystack lunch after the church 

service. 

The next all church potluck will be on May 

18th. Please bring a dish ready to serve to 

share.  

Baby Shower 

Hello ladies! We are excited to announce 

that we will be hosting a baby shower for 

Maria Kyakimwa and her baby boy, Noah 

Harrison Jr. The shower event will take 

place at Juliette's house on May 7th at 

5:00 pm. Please note that it will be a 

ladies-only event and children are not 

invited. If you are planning to attend, 

please RSVP by calling (425) 495-0946 and 

let Juliette know. Gifts suggestions: any 

regular baby items, dipper, wipes, and gift 

cards. We hope to see you there!  

Women’s Ministries  

Save the date – May 19, Women’s 

afternoon Spring Tea.  (Free, more details 

to come soon.)  

 

Church Directory Update! 

By going to the church website, or using the 

QR code below, you can enter your family’s 

correct information. THIS IS A NEW DIREC-

TORY. Unfortunately, we cannot “transfer” 

info over from the last directory, so it is 

imperative that you fill out the new form as 

soon as possible! If you have any questions 

or need help, please contact  Pastor Aurora: 

aurora@KSDA.org 

 

 

Constituency Session 

May 5, 2024 at 8:30am at Auburn Adventist 

Academy Church.  

PBE Competition 

Congratulations to our PBE teams that got 

first and second place in the NAD-level com-

petition last week. We are so proud of you 

all!  

Camp Meeting 

The 2024 Camp Meeting will be from June 

17-22. For reservation please go to: 

www.washingtonconference.org 

PSAA Open House 

Puget Sound Adventist Academy is holding a 

Parent Open House, to give families of 7-

11th graders who were unable to attend 

Academy Day, an opportunity to tour the 

school and meet with the teachers.  We will 

begin this event on Sunday, May 5th at 3:00 

pm in the school gymnasium.  For more 

information about our school, visit us at 

psaa.org or contact us at (425) 822-7554.  

 


